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SENCo 

June 2024 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the post of SENCo, which offers the successful candidate the opportunity to 

work at Harrogate High School where we believe in “Learning First” which is underpinned by our CARES 

values.  It is an exciting time to join us where you will have the opportunity to bring innovation, creativity, 

and strategic direction in shaping the growth of our learning support provisions.   

You will have high expectations, a commitment to raising standards, possess up-to-date knowledge and 

understanding of learning support and inclusion, with a passion to enhance the learning experience of all 

our students. Your reward will be the opportunity to shape a child’s future every single day. 

Moreover, we have implemented a programme of professional learning specifically for our leaders to help 

them develop further and will support the career progression of the successful candidate.   

To assist with your application and give further background information on the post we have enclosed a 

person specification, job description and information about the school. You may also want to visit the 

school website at https://www.harrogatehighschool.co.uk 

Visits to the school are welcome. 

We look forward to receiving your completed application, which must be accompanied by a supporting 

letter of no more than 2 sides of A4. 

Applications must be submitted via the Every candidate portal and covering letters sent to  

recruitment@nsat.org.uk as soon as possible, and to arrive no later than Sunday 30 June 2024.  Interviews will 

take place week commencing Monday 1 July 2024. 

Every candidate portal: https://candidates.every.education/Vacancies/Details?advertKey=665da6c9-

4c59-4630-91b4-26ce62d4ee81  

Once again, thank you for your interest in the post; we look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Sukhraj Gill 

Head of Academy 
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